GREENS LIAISON REPORT – 12 APRIL 2022


Dear Members

· The greens were vari cut and top dressed last week.

· The height of cut has now been reduced to summer cut height.

· Disks now installed on tee boxes to show measured course yardage of white, yellow or red tees.

· Areas around ball washers have been top dressed with bark chippings


Please do not hesitate to contact me during the year with any further queries regarding the course.

Yours
I MacDonald
Greens Liaison
